
hummus plate
garlic flatbread, seasonal 
vegetables, toasted pumpkin seeds

Fire Cracker shrimp
surimi salad, wrapped in wonton 
paper, fried golden brown w/ sweet 
garlic chili sauce

chile con queso
sizzling cast iron skillet, monterey 
jack cheese, pico de gallo, roasted 
pablono, tortilla chips

chicken tenders    
breaded fresh to order. Choose 
between buffalo or sweet + sour 
sauce. Ranch or bleu cheese dressing

quesadilla
flour torilla, mexican cheese blend, 
avocado crema, chile de arbol sauce
add chicken $2 or beef $3  

Carne asada fries
crispy potato spears, cheese sauce, 
blend of mexican cheese, guacomole, 
sour cream

Shareable Appetizers

Located At Planet Thirteen Entertainment ComplexVEGAS LIGHTS VEGAS NIGHTS

caesar Salad
baby romaine hearts, shaved parmesan 
cheese, garlic croutons

chopped salad 
baby romaine, roasted corn, celery, 
sweet peas, carrots, avocado chunks, 
shaved parmesan cheese, potato 
straws, sherry vinaigrette

caprese salad
vine ripe tomato, fresh mozzarella, 
wild arugula, evoo, crispy parmesan 
bowl, balsamic reduction drizzle

planet grain salad
farro, red quinoa, baby kale, cherry 
tomatoes, cucumbers, white balsamic 
vinaigrette, herbed ricotta crostini
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Ricotta cheese ravioli
kale + fresh herb filling, cherry 
tomato, sweat peas, cauliflower
flourets, light white wine sauce

parmesan chicken 
pan seared, roasted potatoes, squash 
ribbons, peppery greens, lemon butter 
sauce 

grilled salmon
corn meal cake, wilted greens, lemon 
caper sauce
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Fresh Salads

house salad
wild mixed greens, cherry tomatoes, 
cucumber, garlic croutons, choice of 
dressing

taco wedge Salad
iceberg lettuce, roasted corn, cherry 
tomato, black bean relish, feta 
cheese, roasted tomato vinagarette
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Classic Entrees

*Consuming raw or undercooked meat, poultry, seafood, shellstock, or eggs may increase your risk of food borne illness (3-603.11)



House Burrito 
9”  flour tortilla, choice of meat*, 
red or green, melted cheese, rice, 
beans, wet or dry

calle tacos
3 corn tortillas, choice of meat*, 
red or green

enchilada platter 
2 red or green corn tortilla rolls, 
choice of meat*, sour cream, queso 
fresco, rice, beans

bistec campero
pan seared ribeye steak, rice, beans

House tamales 
6oz home steamed corn masa, choice of 
meat*, red or green, melted oaxaca 
cheese, mexican sour cream, queso 
fresco, rice, beans

corn flake fish filet 
corn flake crusted fish filet, green 
sauce, rice, beans

*Choose Braised Beef, Pork, or Chicken 

margarita 
mozzarella cheese, tomato sauce, 
fresh basil

spicy pepperoni
mozzarella cheese, tomato sauce

bbq chicken 
tangy bbq sauce, mozzarella, gouda 
cheese, red onion, crispy bacon bits, 
fresh cilantro

supreme 
mozzarella cheese, tomato sauce, 
spicy sausage, bell pepper, mushroom, 
onion, black olives

keto
cauliflower crust, peppadew peppers, 
crispy bacon bits, black olives, wild 
arugula, fig reduction drizzle

planet burger
two 2oz beef patties, american 
cheese, lettuce, tomato, red onion, 
house spread, sesame seed challah 
bun, side of fries
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Signature Mexican
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Personal Pies

Between the Buns

spicy crispy chicken
6oz buttermilk chicken breast, white 
vermont cheddar cheese, green leaf 
lettuce, tomato, red onion, siracha 
mayo, onion brioche, side of fries

philly cheesesteak
shaved strip steak, bell pepper, 
onion, provolone, cheese sauce, 
toasted baguette, side of fries

patty melt
4oz beef patty, caramelized onions, 
swiss cheese, sliced pickles, 
thousand island spread, grilled 
marble rye bread, side of fries
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Located At Planet Thirteen Entertainment ComplexVEGAS LIGHTS VEGAS NIGHTS

*Consuming raw or undercooked meat, poultry, seafood, shellstock, or eggs may increase your risk of food borne illness (3-603.11)



Signature Soup

Located At Planet Thirteen Entertainment ComplexVEGAS LIGHTS VEGAS NIGHTS

Cream of broccoli 
served w/ salted crackers

Chicken rice soup 
served w/ salted crackers

Breakfast

avocado toast 
sliced english cucumber, pickled red 
onion, smoked almonds, shaved radish, 
cherry tomato, micro greens, poached 
egg, served on whole wheat bread

breakfast burrito 
scrambled eggs, bell pepper, onion, 
chorizo sausage, cheddar cheese, 
house-made salsa, avocado crema, 
tater tots

Grilled cheese wrap
Sliced smoked ham, american cheese, 
scrambled egg, flour torilla, tater 
tots, chile de arbol sauce

huevos rancheros skillet 
bell pepper, onion, diced potato, 
chorizo sausage, blue corn tostado, 
2 eggs cooked to choice, queso 
fresco, avocado crema, chile de arbol 
salsa

Refreshments
iced tea 3.25  

coke 3.25

Diet coke 3.25

coke zero 3.25

sprite 3.25

root beer 3.25

lemonade 3.25

PROUDLY SERVING

regular or decaf

cappuccino

latte

macchiato

espresso

add flavors for $.50 or upgrade milk 
for $1: vanilla, caramel, chocolate, 
white chocolate, agave, hazelnut, 
sugar-free vanilla, sugar free 
caramel

Coffee

San Pellegrino 7

aqua panna 7

ginger beer 4

pineapple juice 3.25

cranberry juice 3.25

orange juice 3.25 

apple juice 3.25

2 / 3

4 / 5

4 / 5

4 / 5

3 / 4

*Consuming raw or undercooked meat, poultry, seafood, shellstock, or eggs may increase your risk of food borne illness (3-603.11)
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